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Big Boy is Closing?

Big Boy has been open in Brighton for well over 50 years. A place on the corner of Old US 23 and Grand
River for familes to go.

Since the spread of Covid-19 throught the start of the 2020 decade, Big Boy has refused to impliment
national requirments in order

to stay open. This is what the public knows... There has been speculation that Big Boy is being closed for a
variety of reasons and

that COVID is the only one that wouldn't be questioned upon release.

An interview from a local Brighton Resident:

Reporter: " How much do you know about the closure of Big Boy and what do you think about it?"
Resident: " From what I've heard, it is from all that COVID defiance stuff. Althogh, from the years that I've
lived in Brighton,

I have always felt like something is suspicious with the resturant."

Reporter: " Well then.. Thank you for your input and we will continue to look into the closure of the resturnat
as we move forward."

Local 4 News Detriot

Who is the replacment?

While nothing is confirmed quite yet, it has been heavily rumored that Chick-Fil-A is coming to replace the
leaving Big Boy.

Chick-Fil-A is not a popular fast food chain in the Brighton and southeast Michigan area, so they are hoping
for the new location to be a big hit.
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